
Dear Valued Visitor, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of a revision to our ticket 

fares for museum visits, effective from [Effective Date]. 

The new ticket prices are as follows: 

• Adults: $[New Adult Fare] 

• Children (under 12): $[New Child Fare] 

• Seniors (65+): $[New Senior Fare] 

• Students: $[New Student Fare] 

We appreciate your understanding and support as we continue to enhance the experiences we 

offer at our museum. Thank you for being a part of our community. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Museum Name] 

[Museum Contact Information] 


